
Magnet Testing for Non-Cobb County Students 

Thank you for your interest in applying to one or more of the Cobb County Magnet Programs. Non-CCSD students 
(private school, homeschool, out of district) who have not taken the PSAT 8/9 must register to take this test as part of 
the magnet admissions process.  If you took the PSAT 8/9 at your school, please contact the magnet coordinators to 
find out how to properly submit your scores.   

The PSAT 8/9 will be administered at the following locations on the following dates:   

1) October 9, 9 am (Saturday)      Kennesaw Mountain High School  (50 available seats) 
2) October 9, 9 am (Saturday)      Wheeler High School   (50 available seats) 
3) October 16, 9 am (Saturday)   South Cobb High School   (50 available seats) 
4) October 16, 9 am (Saturday)   North Cobb High School   (200 available seats) 

 
5) 10/16, 9 am (Saturday) -   Campbell High School – only for students that can document the need for testing 

accommodations.   
 
This testing session at Campbell High School requires prior approval and is not part of the registration 
document.  If a student has been granted accommodations for testing, please have your school counselor 
contact Andrew Kutscher at andrew.kutscher@cobbk12.org.   Documentation of accommodations will be 
required prior to testing. 

 
 
The cost of the exam is $15.  Information about how to pay for the exam will be emailed after registration is complete. 
 
Please sign up for a testing time and location at the following link:  
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0945adae29a3f94-psat 
 

It is the student’s responsibility to register to take the test.  Seating is limited for each testing session and the seats will 
be filled on a first come, first served basis.  This test is the official PSAT 8/9 from College Board and it is an important 
component of a complete Magnet application.  Results will be reported directly to the student and sent to the Magnet 
Programs. If you have questions about the test, please contact one of the magnet coordinators or Andrew Kutscher from 
the Advanced Learning Office.  

On the day of the test, bring two sharpened pencils with erasers, a watch, a photo ID (A valid school- or government-
issued photo ID or a notarized College Board Student ID Form), an approved calculator, and a face mask.  Face masks are 
recommended for the duration of testing.  Student desks will be spaced to adhere to CCSD social distancing guidelines 
in place at the time of testing.  Students will not be permitted to carry a cell phone into the testing room.  Students must 
arrive at the specified times to get seat their seat assignments and fill out information on their answer sheets prior to 
beginning the exam.  Testing will begin promptly at the start times indicated.  No late arrivals will be permitted to test.  
If the Cobb County School District is closed for inclement weather, please check the magnet schools’ websites for further 
information. 

Sincerely, 

Cobb County Magnet Program Coordinators 
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